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May 9, 2024 
 

URBANA CITY COUNCIL WARD REDISTRICTING 
 
The City of Urbana is redistricting its City Council Wards. As a result of the 2020 Census, the 
City's Official Population decreased by approximately seven percent. Ward boundaries must now 
be adjusted to reflect the 2020 Census and have equally balanced populations between wards.  
 
After receiving nine proposed maps in a public submittal process, three finalists for further review 
and consideration have been selected by the Urbana City Council. The public is invited to review 
the maps and provide feedback. A final map is tentatively scheduled to be selected at the June 
3, 2024, Committee of the Whole meeting.  
 

To review the finalist maps, please visit urbanaillinois.us/ward_redistrict.  
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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